Tennyson Ward Office

S P S T A AT B e e S T e e S B ——————E——
From: PSO-Communications
Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2024 10:57 AM
To: Tennyson Ward Office
Subject: RE: Notification No. 12298248, Customer Ref ID. 19674900 — 28 Skew Street,
Sherwood.
Categories: Saved in Act

Hi Tennyson Ward Office,

PSO Arb have confirmed that they will not be replanting until they receive a directive to do so.
. —— -

| have been advised this was discussed during a meeting with your Ward on 3 October.

The jobs which require replacement plantings are being collated in a single work centre and will be dispatched once
the directive is received.

Unfortunately, we cannot provide a planting commitment date at this stage.

Kind regards,
Public Space Operations Communications

Public Space Operations | City Standards.
Brisbane Infrastructure | BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL.

Phone: 07-3403 8888 | Email: PSO—Cofnmunicétiohs@brisbahé.qld.qov.au
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